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Club Night
The Tuesday evening Club Night has begun, with a few sessions having 
already taken place.
Currently only a few members have been attending, but it is hoped that 
more will take part as the season progresses and the weather turns a little 
milder.
Most of the attending members have enjoyed the evening experience, and a 
Yardstick competition has taken place on these occasions, which some 
members have experienced for the first time, but the response has generally 
been very good.
Come along and join in the fun. Remember, if any member requires some 
coaching, to add your name to the list on the notice board by close of play 
on Monday to allow any preparations to take place.

Friendly matches for 2023 season
Sheets are posted regularly for the Friendly matches.
Please remember to tick the sheet if you are selected to 
play in a match. Further details from Juliette Crozier. 

Club Competitions
The draws for the club competitions have now been 
made. Please refer to the competitions board for 
further information.
Remember to follow the competition rules, which are 
also listed on the competitions board.

Further details from Jackie Roderick or Karen Grove.

Julian Smith
It is with a feeling of great sadness that we have to report the sudden 
death of Julian Smith.
Julian had only been at the club for a couple of seasons, but was always 
enthusiastic to play matches when his work commitments would allow.
Julian was always happy to help the club out during social events, when 
he was able.
Rest in Peace, Julian.


